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Jack and the Beanstalk Pantomime


Dear Parent/Carers,

We have organised for the children from both schools to attend the pantomime ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ on Wednesday 20th December 2023.

This will be a joint event for children at both Royd Nursery Infant School & Deepcar St John’s CE Junior School. The cost is £3.50, which for a professional production with full stage setting, lights and professional actors is an excellent price.

If you would like your child to attend please consent and pay via your Parentpay account before 13th December 2023.
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Louise Jones
Executive Head
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Royd Nursery Infant School,

Carr Road, Deepcar, Sheffield, S36 2PR
00114 288 2594

= enquiries@royd.sheffield.sch.uk

00 www.roydnurseryinfants.co.uk
Executive Head: Miss Louise Jones
Assistant Head: Mr Sean Sly

Chair of Governors: Mrs Katie Bullock

Deepcar St. John's C of E Junior School,

St. Margaret Avenue, Deepcar, Sheffield, S36 2TE
00114 288 3878

= enquiries@deepcar-st-johns.sheffield.sch.uk
00 www.deepcar-st-johns.sheffield.sch.uk
Executive Head: Miss Louise Jones

Assistant Head: Mrs Hannah Bradwell

Chair of Governors: Mrs Katie Bullock




